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TERREBONNE RESIDENTS URGED TO FOLLOW DEEPWATER HORIZON CLAIMS 

PROCESS CHANGES  

 
Terrebonne Parish residents who have been working with the Gulf Coast Claims Facility (GCCF) are 
urged to stay abreast of the changes to this process as it has now transitioned to a new settlement 
program being headed by Mr. Patrick Juneau. 
 
All residents who have experienced economic damages as a result of the Deepwater Horizon oil spill 
are encouraged to file a claim with this new process. Those who have previously filed or have been 
denied with the GCCF are also strongly urged to participate.   
 
In accordance with this change, the claims assistance center located at 814 Grand Caillou Road in 
Houma will now be open Monday through Saturday from 9:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
 
More information about filing a claim for economic or medical damages can be found at:    
http://www.deepwaterhorizonsettlements.com/.  Residents can also call 1-866-992-6174 for 
economic claims or 1-877-545-5111 for medical claims.    
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